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Kinsey O'Brien, Anna-Lesa Calvert, and Stephanie J. Calhoun, Esq. (Chair, BAEC
Diversity & Inclusion Committee) co-wrote an article for the Bar Association of Erie
County publication BAEC Bulletin titled, "Cultural Humility: It Takes More than
Legal Expertise to be a High Performer." Click here to read the article.


